
 

CITY COUNCIL MEMORANDUM 

 

FROM: The Office of the City Manager DATE: October 13, 2025 

SUBJECT: Announcements  

PRESENTER:  

 
 
GENERAL DESCRIPTION:  

At each Council meeting a member of the governing body announces upcoming events 
in the City and recognizes an employee that exemplifies the City’s core values.   
 
Announcements:  
Fall at the Hall continues with more family-friendly events on the City Hall Plaza. Join us 
this Saturday, October 18, for a screening of the movie Hocus Pocus. Seating will start 
at 6 p.m. and the movie begins at dusk, around 7 p.m. Then come back on Saturday, 
October 25 for the Pumpkin Point Fall Festival from 5 to 8 p.m. with carnival-style 
games, crafts, a costume parade, and more. Visit the City’s website or contact the 
Parks Department for details.  
 
Volunteers will be working across North Richland Hills this Saturday, October 18, for the 
annual Neighborhood Initiative Fix It Blitz. This event assists neighbors in need with 
exterior home repairs and yard work. If you see volunteers working in your 
neighborhood, be sure to stop and tell them thank you. To learn more about this 
program, visit the city’s website or contact the Neighborhood Services Department.  
 
Early voting for the Nov. 4 election starts Monday, October 20 and continues through 
Friday, October 31. North Richland Hills voters will decide on 6 amendments to the City 
Charter, 17 amendments to the State Constitution and the Texas Senate District 9 race. 
North Richland Hills City Hall and the Northeast Tarrant County Courthouse are early 
voting locations. You can find more information on the City’s website. 
 
Kudos Korner:  
Every Council Meeting, we spotlight our employees for the great things they do. Tonight 
we recognize:  
 
Stephanie East in Neighborhood Services – A business owner took time to leave a 5-
star review online after calling Stephanie with questions regarding health regulations. 
She stated that Stephanie was very helpful and nice. “She instructed me on how I can 
renew my food handler license. I really appreciate her for taking the time to assist me.” 
Keep up the great work! 


